NAnited Dtates Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

September 5, 2017

President Donald Trump

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. President:

We write in full support of Florida Governor Rick Scott’s request for a pre-landfall
emergency declaration for the state of Florida in anticipation of Hurricane Irma. As the current
projections indicate, this major hurricane will heavily impact Florida communities, and we urge
you to immediately approve this request to ensure that full federal resources are made available.

Hurricane Irma has been classified as a category five hurricane, and is projected to cause
incredible devastation to Florida and portions of the Caribbean. While the storm is not predicted
to make landfall until later this week, the state and federal government must work together in
order to help reduce the potential loss of life and destruction of property. As we recently
witnessed with Hurricane Harvey, preparation and up-front resources are paramount.

We strongly urge you to consider all of the circumstances referenced in Governor Scott’s

request and approve this pre-landfall emergency declaration that will provide the resources
necessary to ensure the safety of Floridians.

Sincerely,

7L /K/ Duk Netoy, -

Marco Rubio Bill Nelson
U.S. Senator U.S. Senator




